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Abstract

The Department of Maritime Archaeology at the Western Australian Museum has a long
involvement in the field. In 1963 the Western Australian State Government enacted the
first underwater cultural heritage legislation anywhere in the world. It went on to have
Federal legislation enacted in 1976 and an International Agreement was signed with the
Netherlands whereby the Netherlands Government passed any rights it had to Dutch
Shipwrecks to the Australian government. The department started work on one English
East India Company and4 Dutch East India Company shipwrecks. This work lead to an
Interest in SE and East Asia where much of the cargo from these ships was from. In 1979
the Department was invited to conduct a training programme in conjunction with SPAFA
and this lead to a ten-year programme working with the Department of Fine Arts in
Thailand. In 1983, with an Australia China Council grant, | visited the Museum for
Overseas Communication in Quanzhou to study the Song Dynasty shipwreck there. This
work lead to four visits to the museum. In 1989 the Department carried out a one-year
training programme in China to train archaeologists in the field of maritime archaeology.
This lead to further project in 1990-95 in Ding Hai excavating a shipwreck. Other project
included visits to Takashima in 1983 and a visit to Mokpo to examine the Shinan site.



